
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

February 22, 2002 
 
Debbie Cox 
Mississippi Public Employee Credit Union 
637 North President, Room 203 
Jackson, MS 39203 
 
Dear Mrs. Debbie Cox: 
 
 The Governor’s Office will be sending Mississippi Public Employee Credit Union 
an updated official portrait of Governor Ronnie Musgrove. The photo is available in one 
of two sizes, either 8x10 or 11x14. 
 
 Please designate the size you would like by March 5, 2002.  
Please send the information to: 
 
 Wesley Ellis 
 P.O. Box 139 
 Jackson, MS 39205 
 or you may send email to 
 wellis@governor.state.ms.us 
 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
 
        
        Wesley Ellis 


